
 

Well-Being & Safety  

 
 

UCRPD received a report on June 16, 2023 that a male subject had entered a residence, possibly 
through a sliding glass door, at the Falkirk Apartments. The sole resident of the apartment heard noises 
coming from the living room, exited her bedroom and noticed the male subject.  The resident asked the 
subject to leave the apartment upon which he did without incident. The resident described the suspect 
as: 

A dark skinned male, about 20-25 years old with an average build, and about 5’07” tall 

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCRPD at  
(951) 827-5222.  
 
All members of the campus community are encouraged to take reasonable precautions to ensure their greatest 
level of safety both on and off campus: 
 

• Always keep your doors and windows locked 
• Always lock your door, even if you have to leave your residence for a minute 
• Check for any maintenance/entry securement issues of your residence and report any issues to Housing 

or Facilities  
• Residents are encouraged to report any suspicious behavior to UCR Police   
• Dial 9-1-1 for emergency or in-progress events. Non-emergency call (951) 827-5222 

 
 
UCRPD can be reached at (951) 827-5222, or ext. 2-5222 from any campus phone, and via any blue pole phone 
on and around campus. 
 
 
 
 
UCR Timely Warning Crime Alerts are released by the UCR Police Department when certain crimes are reported 
on or near UCR property, in compliance with federal law. These Timely Warning Crime Alerts provide information 
about campus safety situations and allow campus community members to take precautions for personal safety. 
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